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 Oregon Measure 114 imposes extreme restrictions on law-abiding gun owners while 

doing little to prevent crime. The measure’s permit-to-purchase requirement creates 

unnecessary bureaucratic hurdles, disproportionately affecting responsible citizens 

while failing to address the root causes of violence. Additionally, the restrictions on 

magazine capacity infringe on Second Amendment rights without clear evidence of 

improving public safety. Instead of burdening lawful gun owners, policymakers should 

focus on enforcing existing laws and addressing mental health and crime prevention. 

Measure 114 is an ineffective overreach that punishes responsible Oregonians rather 

than targeting criminals. 

 Regards, Michael Gorman 


